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examination to ascertain if they come up to the required standard
before they are given to the public. I asked my friend, Mr. Boulden,
what qualifications were necessary for these young men - to fill these
important positions? He informed me that all of them have had a
thorough college training and are graduates as chemists, pharmacists
and physicians from the best schools in America and abroad.

Finding my time had about expired and wishing to be present at the
Canadian Medical Association at Montreal, I had to shorten my visit
which to me was of much interest and profit, but before doing so I
beg to thank Mr. Swift for this unexpected and pleasant visit, and
also to Mr. Boulden for his kindness in showing me the beauties of
Detroit which shall long be remembered by me.

CHARLES E. PUTTNEﬁ, Pa. M.
Victoria General Hospital.




